Joanna Greenwalt PO Box 26 Mount Gilead, OH 43338

July 10, 2023

Michelle Patrick and Jennifer Crum Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center 890 W 4th St Mansfield, OH 44903

Dear Ms. Crum and Ms. Patrick,

Please accept my resignation as School Psychologist and Psychologist Lead at MOESC, effective at the conclusion of the 22-23 contractual year. An opportunity has presented itself to work in a smaller district with a close-knit community, which I felt I could not pass up on at this point in my life.

As with any decision in life, there are always two sides of the coin and while I look forward to the new opportunity, I will be sad to leave Mid-Ohio. I have enjoyed working with you both, while servicing Mansfield City Schools and as the psychologist lead. Please let me know what assistance I can offer as I transition to my new district.

Sincerely,

Joanna Greenwalt